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21st June 2019 

 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Forest Schools – Windmills 
 
We are thrilled to be running Forest Schools again this academic year and Windmills have been 
chosen to take part in the sessions starting next week which will run on a Wednesday morning.  The 
whole class will attend together and the course will run as follows:- 
 
Wednesdays 26th June, 3rd, 10th and 17th July 
 
   
Your child should come to school wearing suitable Forest Schools clothes and bring their school 
uniform in a bag, so they may change after the session.  The Forest Schools leader requests that 
the children wear long sleeve tops and long trousers, whatever the weather, to protect from stinging 
nettles and biting insects.  Sturdy shoes or wellington boots should also be brought along.  It is a 
good idea to send your child with a waterproof coat and, if possible, waterproof trousers as Forest 
Schools takes place whatever the weather! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Bradshaw  and  Miss Trevathan 
Forest School Leader  Class Teacher 
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